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City of Springville 
 

Mayor 
Roger Shebetka….. 

854-7771 
 

City Council 
Mareta Ralston….... 

854-6438 
Dennis Thies…….... 

854-6121 
Patrick Hoyt Sr……. 

854-6269 
Brad Merritt………… 

854-6996 
 

City Hall – 854-6428 
City Clerk – Mark Bloom 

Dep. Clerk- Dee Wagaman 
Assistant City Clerk-Michele 

Weinschenk 
 

Maintenance Department 
Todd Wyman….521-2591 
Brandon French…...521-

2590 
 

Council Meetings 
1

st
 & 3

rd
 Mondays 

6 pm at City Hall 
 

Library Board of Trustees 
Deb Vaughn- President 
Tina Allsup- Secretary 

Treva Davis, James Porter, 
Daryl McCall,   

Marla Carnahan,   
Angel Chizek 

 

SANSI 
Janet Lentz –Coordinator 

854-6100 
 

Parks Board 
Robin Ballantyne, Chairper-

son 
David Gloeckner,  
Teresa Pilipovic,  

Jodie King, Mike Hanshaw 
  

Board of Adjustment 
Mike Hanshaw, Kurt Gillette, 

Iris Trampe, Robin  
Ballantyne, 
 Nick Besler 

 

Planning & Zoning  
Commission 

Nick Besler, Michelle 
Stone,  Lena Gilbert & 

Edward Ware 
 

Fire Department 
Chief PJ Hoyt…..854-7554 

Asst. Chief Kevin Hulett 
 

Cemetery Committee 
    Dixie Brady, Lyle Ander-

sen, 
        James Koppenhaver 

 

Historical Society 
     James Crow - President 
Wes Bender–V. President 

Jeanie Schmidt-  
Secretary/Treasurer 

Karen Taylor-Historian 
 

City Elections Are Here 
Make sure to vote on November 7  

      

The nomination papers have all been filed.   
Candidates for the Mayor’s position include;  
 Dean Besta 
 Richard E. Heeren 
 *Roger A. Shebetka 
 Deb Vaughn 
     
There are two (2) council seats open.   
Those candidates include; 
  Lyle Andersen 
 Jeffrey Grimley 
 *Patrick J. Hoyt Sr. 
   
November 7, 2017 City Elections 
Items of Interest: 
 Pre-Registration ends Friday, October 27, 2017 at 5:00p.m. 
 In-person absentee voting will begin on Thursday, October 5th and runs 

through Monday, November 6th until 5:00 p.m. 
 Poll locations will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, No-

vember 7th. 
 Voters will need to vote at  Springville Memorial Library at 264 Broadway 

St.  
 Sample ballots will be available on or before Thursday, October 5th. 

City Council Candidates 
 

Lyle Anderson: 
   

  I have been around or in Springville my entire life.  I graduated from high school here, 
in 1966.  I then attended Kirkwood Community College – graduating in 1968.  Follow-
ing graduation, I entered the Navy during the Vietnam War.  After military duty, I joined 
the American Legion Post #331 where I have been an active member for 47 years.   
   

  My working career was in both retail and wholesale sales of agricultural equipment 
throughout the state of Iowa.  I retired in October of 2015. 
   

  Turning my attention toward city business, my interests are in community growth – 
both residential and commercial.  Additionally, I am interested in better business effi-
ciency for our community.   
   

Jeffrey Grimley: 
   

  I have lived in Springville since 1989.  I am married and have two children (now 
grown) who attended Springville Schools.  I own the house at 306 1

st
 Ave and the 

building at 302 1
st
 Ave.  When I am not at work, I am usually in 302 1

st
 Ave. working on 

old cars or hobbies. 
   

  I works at Rockwell Collins as an electrical engineer.  I served on the Springville Li-
brary Board and was a Springville City Council member for 11 years.  I am a member 
of the Methodist Church and served on several school committees including CAST 
and SAMS.  
   

Patrick J. Hoyt Sr.: 
   

  I would like to introduce myself to the people of Springville.  
   

  For those residents of Springville who may not know me, I am a life time resident of 
Springville. Married 41 years, I am a father of three children, two of which graduated 
from Springville High school and are active in the community today. I have eight 
grandchildren, seven of which attend our newly built Springville Elementary school. I 
recently retired from the State of Iowa after 15 years, where I served as a Family 
Readiness Coordinator for joint military services, charged with helping deployed ser-
vice members and their spouses with daily needs, as well as support post-deployment. 
I volunteer as an EMT/Firefighter with Springville Fire and Rescue as I have done for 
the past 21 years protecting and caring for the citizens of our great community.  
  As a member of your City Council, I strive to work towards progressive growth in our 
community. I fight for what is best in the community, willing to lend my voice for those 
who need their concerns recognized. I work for you, the community, while ensuring 
that we stay within legal boundaries and maintain fiscal responsibility. Working to-
wards a better Springville for the past 4 years has been a pleasure, being able to do it 
for another 4 would be an honor.  
   

http://www.ci.springville.ia.us


Mayoral Candidates 
 
 

Dean Besta: 
   

    My name is Dean Besta, as a homeowner and longtime resident of Springville, I'm dedicated to the future of our com-
munity. I have served in the Army and National Guard. I am currently a member of the Springville American Legion.  
   

    Springville is a city with potential. More younger families are buying homes here and enrolling their children in our new 
elementary building, myself included. We need to embrace the growth that is taking place and encourage it.  
   

    As your mayor, I would bring fresh ideas and a new perspective to this growing community. 
   
   
Richard E. Heeren: 
   

  As your Springville Mayor, I will offer proven leadership to deliver the creative solutions our community needs and de-
serves.  For over two decades, I have served this city as Mayor, Council member, Chairperson on Planning and Zoning, 
Chairperson on Board of Adjustment, Vice President Northeast Iowa Regional League of Cities, and I am a long-time 
member of the local Masonic Lodge #139, I was honorably discharged from the United States Navy, and am the Service 
Officer of the local American Legion Post #331.  My work experience and volunteerism has allowed me to be involved 
with a variety of local non-profits and community groups over the years.  My work experiences and volunteerism clearly 
demonstrate my ability to accomplish tangible results.  Since my retirement last year from the Wm. Peterson Architectur-
al Firm in North Liberty, I now have considerably more time to devote to proudly serve as your Mayor.  My education 
includes an Associates Degree of applied science in Architectural Technologies – Kirkwood and Emergency Manage-
ment Certifications from Emmetsburg, MD.  Earning the IS-0000 Certification, including National Incident Management 
System (NIMS), Emergency Response to Terrorism Certificate and completing the National Fire Academy Course.  Now 
I hope to continue my efforts, as the city’s Mayor, to bring about the greater changes Springville needs.    
   

  The current economic climate offers an opportunity for our city to get serious about addressing some of our biggest 
ongoing challenges.  As your Mayor, I will focus on our economy, environment, transportation, and protecting 
Springville’s character by working in better cooperation with our fine school system to create local jobs thru responsible 
initiatives and to preserve what makes our city special.  We need to pay more serious attention to the proper, wise utili-
zation of city funds, and honestly address these issues that are brought to us by you, our citizens (and “employers”!). To 
effectively address these issues we must regularly engage the residents of Springville to help us find solutions that re-
flect the collective talents and creativity, compassion and conscience of our citizens.  
     

   Now is the time for practical solutions to the challenges Springville is facing.  I sincerely look forward to meeting with 
you, the citizens of Springville, and hearing your concerns and ideas as we address these Challenges, and I ask for 
your support November 7, 2017 as we VOTE to move Springville forward, together.  
   

Thank you.  
   
 
Roger Shebetka (incumbent) 
    

 2009-2013 City Council 

 2013-2017 Springville Mayor 

 Board of Directors of Springville Economic Corporation 

 Over 400 hours of City & Municipalities training 
Attended meetings with; Linn County Supervisors, Linn County Auditors, Linn County Mayors, Eastern Iowa Council of 
Governments, and Iowa League of Cities. 
Goals if elected; 5

th
 St. Paving project, new lift station for sewer, new businesses, keep working on infrastructure, not 

raise taxes. 
   

I would appreciate your vote on November 7, 2017 for Mayor. 
 
 
Deb Vaughn: 
 
53 year resident – graduate of Springville High School 
2 years Psychology and Paralegal/Law coursework – Kirkwood Community College. 
6 children, all graduates of Springville High School. 
   

Active in city & school issues and events for several decades - family owned/own S&S Hardware, S&S Laundry, S&S 
Storage and rental properties. 
Father served on City Council for many years.   
A founding member, along with mom, of the Friends of the Springville Library. 
Member of the original civic group that later became "Springville Betterment".  
Part of the planning group for the first ever "Springville Mud Run", which has evolved into Fun Days & the Tractor Pull. 
Previously served two terms on the City Council – New Library was built and new Rescue Truck purchased, and begin-
ning of Broadway work established during those years. 
   

Currently serving on Springville Memorial Library Board of Trustees – acting President.  
Served as President of Music Parents Association for several years. 
Served one term on the School Board. 
   

Primary Mayoral focus: 
   

*Establish proper procedures for meetings and City offices in accordance with the Code of Iowa & The Springville Code 
of Ordinances. 
*Ensure that the office of Mayor, & the City Council and all city offices are acting in accordance with the law, and estab-
lished procedures. 
*Ensure that information is available to citizens in a timely manner, and that all meetings are open and transparent, as 
required by Iowa Code. 
*Ensure that the City Council is well informed and able to act as prescribed by Iowa & Springville Code. 
*Ensure that the Office of Mayor is used to advocate for and promote the community as a whole, with respect for all citi-
zens. 



Do You Remember When... 
Plans for restoration of Brown Monument announced  
   

    Revolutionary War veteran Nathan Brown died 
Nov. 25, 1842, near Springville. Now his badly deteri-
orated monument in the Springville Cemetery will be 
restored by Philip Michel of Solon, owner of Memori-
als by Michel, in 2018. 
   Grants will be applied for, and donations welcomed, 
to cover the nearly $34,000 cost, said Bev Franks. 
“It’s a large sum, but preserving this monument is im-
portant,” she stated. “It honors the memory of one 
who fought for the founding of the U.S.A. and all the 
freedoms we enjoy today.”  
   Ms. Franks represents the Marion-Linn Chapter, 
Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) on the 
Brown Monument Restoration Committee. (Separate 
article lists other members.) Springville’s City Coun-
cil approved the project Oct. 16. 
    Springville owns the cemetery; the monument be-
longs to Brown’s descendants. Two have been located, 
in California and Texas, and have okayed the restora-
tion. American Legion Post 331 of Springville is the 
governing body for fundraising.  
   Nathan Brown was born just north of New York 
City in 1761 or 1762. His first combat was the Battle 
of Harlem Heights (N.Y.) Sept. 17, 1776. After the 
war ended in 1783, he lived in New York state, Penn-
sylvania, and Illinois before coming to Linn County, 
Iowa, in May 1839. In 1841, the township where he 
settled was named in his honor. 
   Brown’s grave was originally in the Paralta Cemetery south of Springville. It was moved to Springville (date un-
known), probably by order of his son Horace. Horace bought the monument in 1886, according to a Cedar Rapids Ga-
zette article in 2014. Only one other Revolutionary War veteran’s grave is in Linn County. Virginia native John Osborn 
is buried at Center Point. 

   

Nov. 14 meeting for Historical Society 
   

    The next meeting of the Springville Area His-
torical Society will take place Tuesday, Nov 14, at 
6:30 p.m. in the SAHS building. All interested in 
local history are welcome. At the Oct. 10 meeting, 
Bev Franks told of plans to restore the Nathan 
Brown monument (article above). 
   Dedication of a memorial to Robert L. Newman 
at 10 a.m. that morning was discussed. It was held 
at the cemetery in chilly, windy weather. Vice 
president Wes Bender said he later received a 
phone call from Sandra Soper Anderson, New-
man’s first cousin.  
   Ms. Anderson, who was unknown to planners of 
the service, had seen KCRG-TV’s report on the 
dedication. She has photos and other mementos of 
Robert, who was lost at sea during the Korean 
War. It is hoped she will attend and speak at a fu-
ture SAHS meeting. 
   Jean Schmidt, secretary-treasurer, announced 
that Dale Lassen of Springville would be inducted 
to the Iowa Fast-Pitch Softball Hall of Fame Oct. 
15. She showed a photo he had donated.  Also, 
SAHS voted to contribute $100 to the Iowa Muse-
um Association’s “Teaching Iowa History: Tools 
for Teachers” project. 
   Others present were James Crow, president; Ka-
ren Taylor, historian; Doug Beard, Dixie Brady, 
Rick Heeren, Dave and Eleanor Kelley, Bob 
McArthur, the Rev. Anna Mae Peck, and Phil and 
Karen Randall. 

   

Four recall Thanksgivings of many years ago 
    

   Merle “Van” Van Sickle of Marion, 99 on Nov.1, grew up 
near Springville. He spent childhood Thanksgivings at his Cash-
man grandparents’ Clarence home, where he had “a whole bunch 
of cousins to play with.” (Van had one sister.) 
   In the 1920s, his family made the 30-mile trip to Clarence in an 
open car with no side curtains. Van said, “My mother heated 
bricks to put at our feet, and we covered up with a horse blan-
ket.” Later, the family got an enclosed car. 
   Pat Peters Rose, 89, of Marion formerly lived in Springville 
and taught third grade. She grew up at Spragueville (Jackson 
County). Thanksgiving was spent with her aunt and uncle.  Pat 
recalls her uncle’s accent; he was born in Ireland. 
   “We ate duck or goose,” she said. “And Aunt Margaret made 
great angel food cakes.” There was just one cousin, and “he usu-
ally had the latest toys,” recalled Pat. He shared them willingly. 
Pat liked his tricycle, as she didn’t have one.    
   Pauline Dostal Randall, 94, of rural Springville, grew up near 
Toledo (Tama County). Thanksgiving was celebrated either at 
her parents’ home, or with one of her father’s eight brothers and 
sisters, all living within 10 miles. 
   Her mother raised ducks, so that was the Thanksgiving meat, 
roasted in a wood-burning stove. (Pauline had to bring in wood.) 
“We raised almost all our own food,” she said. “About all we 
bought at the store was sugar and flour.” 
   Finishing cornpicking – by hand, with horses – before Thanks-
giving was the goal in Paul Nielsen’s childhood, he said. He will 
turn 90 in January, and has lived on the same farm southwest of 
Springville for 85 years. 
   His mother bought 300 baby chicks yearly, kept the pullets 
(females), and sold most of the roosters. Roast chicken was the 
Thanksgiving bird. Paul’s great-aunt and great-uncle from Ken-
wood (now part of Cedar Rapids) feasted with the Nielsens.  

MEMBERS OF THE BROWN Monument Restora-
tion Committee are James Crow, representing Ameri-

can Legion Post 331; Wes Bender, Springville Area 
Historical Society; Rick Heeren, Masonic Lodge No. 

139; Bev Franks, Marion-Linn DAR chapter; Cristy 
Hamblin, Ashley DAR chapter; and Karen Wilson, 

Mayflower DAR chapter. 

TAX-DEDUCTIBLE GIFTS, any amount, are welcome to help re-
store Springville’s 131-year-old monument to Nathan Brown, Revolu-

tionary War veteran. Checks payable to Nathan Brown Monument may 
be mailed or brought to the Exchange State Bank, P. O. Box 39, 

Springville, IA  52336.  

The Nathan Brown Monument, made of zinc, has stood in the 
Springville Cemetery since 1886. About 20 feet tall, it has 
bas-relief portraits of Nathan’s son Horace and daughter-in-
law Julia on two sides. 



Calendar of Events   
 

November 2– Story Time @10:30am, Knitters @ 1:00pm 
 SPECIAL EARLY OUT THURSDAY @ 2:00pm,  
 Adult Coloring @ 5:30pm 
November 5– Sunday Crafternoon @ 1:00pm 
November 6– Palette Pals @ 1:00pm,  
 BOOK FAIR STARTS 
November 7- SPECIAL EARLY OUT TUESDAY @ 
 2:00pm, Book Group @ 6:30pm 
November 8– Library Board Meeting @ 6:30pm 
November 9- Story Time @ 10:30am, Knitters @ 1:00pm, 
 Good Old Country With Harold Gray @ 6:00pm,  
 Friends of the Library Meeting @ 6:30pm 
November 13- Palette Pals @ 1:00pm  
November 15– Early Out Wednesday @ 2:00pm 
November 16- Story Time @ 10:30am, Knitters @ 1:00pm  
November 17– BOOK FAIR ENDS 
November 20- Palette Pals @ 1:00pm  
November 22- Early Out Wednesday @ 2:00pm 
November 23- LIBRARY CLOSED  
November 25– Tree Walk Starts 
November 27- Palette Pals @ 1:00pm  
November 29- Early Out Wednesday @ 2:00pm 

SCHEDULE CHANGE 
   

As you may have noticed with the calendar, there is a 
slight change with Early Out Wednesdays this month.  
November 1st and 8th will be regular school days so our 
early outs will be Thursday the 2nd, and Tuesday the 7th 
at the usual time, 2:00PM.  
    

As for our holiday hours, we are only closed on Thanks-
giving Day this month. We will be open on the Wednes-

Good news!  
 

We recently set up automated 
emails to go out to our patrons. 
These emails go out when items 
you have checked out are overdue. 
We hope these notices help people 
to return items faster and to cut 
down on the fines you may owe. In 

the future we may extend these notices to go out when 
you owe fines, but for now it is overdue items only. The 
emails go out Mondays at 9 AM. Be sure to come in to 
make sure we have your correct email information if 

    

New Fiction 
    

The Red Hunter by Lisa Unger 
Seeing Red by Sandra Brown 
Friction by Sandra Brown 
The Store by James Patterson 

    

It’s that time of year again! It’s our 
FIFTH annual tree walk, can you be-
lieve it? Starting on November 25th, 
bring in a tree or wreath to decorate 
and display for your group or organi-
zation. The tree walk certainly makes 
what could be dreary days into festive 
ones, so join the holiday spirit. We 
have a scavenger hunt planned again 
this year, along with some other activi-
ties. It’s sure to brighten up the  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are having another book fair, sponsored by The Book 
House. Proceeds made during the fair go directly to our 
book collection, helping us provide you with your favorite 
books by your favorite authors and on your favorite sub-
jects. The fair runs from November 6th to November 17th. 
You can come to the fair anytime during open library 
hours. Come see the selection!  

     

 

October 15-21 was National 
Friends of Libraries week. To cele-
brate the Friends brought in a sheet 
cake and anyone who entered the 
library was given a piece. What a 
“Sweet” way to celebrate. Thanks 
Friends for all that you do!  

Expanded Children’s Section 
   

If you have not looked into our of collection of J non-fiction 
in our library now is the time to start! Our section has ex-
panded to include many new topics. The standard fare of 
fairy and folk tales, holiday books, animal books, jokes, 
and poetry are still around. We’ve added new books on 
Native Americans, 21st century careers, math concepts, 
ecology books, science experiments, art projects with 
great supply lists you can do at home, grammar books 
and lots of biographies.  Most of the new books don’t stop 
with the last page, they often include websites you can 
access to learn more. This is a valuable resource for you 
and your child and we hope you take advantage of this. 
Here is a short list of some of the titles: 
   

Wheels & Axles 
Screws 
Levers 
Wedges 
Pulleys 
Inclined planes 
Search and Rescue Pilots 
Computer Technicians 
Dentists 
Hero Therapy Dogs 
Explore the Workplace: Hospital 
Drones 
Religions of the World : Islam 
Micro Monsters in Your Home 
   

We also have several books 
dealing with  
internet safety: 
   

The Story of Coding 
Kids Get Coding 
Hackathons 
Online Privacy 
Social Media 

 
 

Harold and the band are back.  
Don’t miss his visit on Thursday, 
November 9th at 6:00 PM.  



 
 
  ORIOLE NEWS 

             Dollars for Students 
      October 1st-December 31st 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Help participating high schools earn Dollars for Stu-

dents to provide additional cash for programs and needs at 
their school. Vote for your favorite school by placing your re-
ceipts from purchases at Lindale Mall stores and outside mall 
businesses in the Redemption Boxes in Center Court at the 
mall. Points are earned for every receipt. The higher the dollar 
amount of the receipt, the more points a school receives.  

 
Outside mall businesses participating are: 
Arby’s, Five Guys, Burgers and Fries, Jared the Galleria of 
Jewelry, Red Lobster, Chick-fil-A, Panda Express, Hy-Vee on 
Collins Rd, JoAnn Fabrics. 
 
 Participating high schools are: 
Alburnett High School, Anamosa High School, Cedar Valley, 
Christian School, Center Point, Urbana High School, 
Central City High School, East Buchanan High School, Edge-
wood-Colesburg High School, North Cedar High School, 
North Linn High School, Marion High School, Springville High 
School 

 

2017 Homecoming King & Queen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Henry Hoogland and Madisyn 
Fah for being voted Springville High School’s home-
coming King and Queen. 

FALL SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR     
 

Get ready to celebrate the 
love of reading with our 
upcoming Scholastic  Book 
Fair!  Our theme this year is 
Wild West, Saddle Up and 
Read!  We will  have many 
fun reading activities and 
events planned for your 
child as part of the Fair.  We hope you can join us.  
Visit the Book Fair with your student(s) 
between Monday, Oct 30th and Tuesday, Nov 7th to 
join the fun!   
Wed, Nov 1: Book Fair Hours 7:30 am - 3:30 pm   
Thurs, Nov 2: Parent Teacher Conferences                
                       Book Fair Hours 7:30 am - 7:30 pm  
Fri, Nov 3: Book Fair Hours 7:30 am - 3:30 pm   
Mon, Nov 6: Book Fair Hours 7:30 am - 3:30 pm  
Tues, Nov 7: Parent Teacher Conferences                 
                        Book Fair Hours 7:30 am - 7:30 pm  
Thank you for your continued support!  If you have 
any questions/concerns please contact Mrs. Holub 

Emily & Janelle Staal go 1st & 2nd & Caleb Christi-
ansen placed 9th. Team score: Girls 4th, Boys 6th.  

Springville/Central City Cross Country 
sends three to state 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Springville Volleyball team has had a great sea-
son, but they aren't finished yet.  The girls have fin-
ished conference play with the conference title and 
winning the Conference Tournament.  They are in 
regional play right now.  They play HLV, Tuesday, 
Oct. 31 in Williamsburg to earn the chance to go to 
the State Tournament.  The state tournament will be 
played at the US Cellular Center in Cedar Rapids, 



SANSI SENIOR MEALS & BINGO 
 

2nd & 4th Wednesdays at Sansi 
Serving from 11:30AM to 12:00PM 

Activities from 12:00PM to 2:00PM 
$3.50 charge for Meal &  

Beverage 
Bring a Friend! 

SALLY’S SENIOR MEALS 
 

1st & 3rd Wednesdays at Sally’s 
Serving from 11:30AM to 12:30 PM 
$3.50 Charge for Meal & Beverage 

Bring a Friend! 

   

The American Legion Auxiliary Unit 331 
of Springville would like to invite you to their 
"Guest Night".  This is for potential members or 
if you would like more information.  Their meet-
ing is November 2nd at 6PM at the Springville 
Legion Hall. Potential members are welcome to 
attend our business meeting and stay for social 
time after.  Membership eligibility and additional 
information on the Legion Auxiliary can be 
found at www.iowaala.org.  Our dues are 
$21.00 for Seniors (age 18 and up) and $5.00 
for Juniors. 
    

We will also be packing box-
es to mail to overseas ser-
vicemen /women from our 
area at the end of that meet-
ing.  We would love for you 

Congratulations Springville 
 

The Iowa Economic Develop-
ment Authority has awarded the 
City of Springville a half a mil-
lion dollar Community Develop-
ment Block Grant.    This grant 
will be used to help the City 
fund our sewer project.   

Walking Path completed in Cox Pond Park.   
 

The walking path running through Cox Pond Park is completed.  
This is the start of the trail system to take you through Springville.  

Come out, take a walk and the enjoy the beautiful weather and 
scenery.  Thank you to the Park’s Department for getting the pro-
ject going, Urb Besler Concrete and our public works for all your 

hard work and thank you to everyone for the donations that helped 
make this project happen. 

 

Did you know you can 
now pay your water bill 
online at 
ci.springville.ia.us.  
There is a link that will 
take you right to the 
site. 

SPRINGVILLE METHODIST CHURCH  
SENIOR MEALS    

    

5th Wednesday at the Springville  Methodist 
Church.   

Serving from 11:30AM to 12:30PM.  
Good Will Donation.  

Make sure to tell your friends!   

WATCH FOR CHILDREN 
   

The new sidewalk on 6th St. and 1st 
Ave is complete.  With this project, 
the students up on Heather Lane, 
Wild Pine and Fawn Ave. are no long-
er being bussed to school.  This has 
caused a lot more foot traffic before 
and after school.  There have been 
reports of some close calls between 
cars and pedestrians.  Please keep a 
good watch out for kids crossing 
streets and make sure to stop com-
pletely 
where the 
new cross-
walks are 
designated.  
Stop signs 
will be put 
up soon.  

    

If you would like to see your community 
event in the Springville Newsletter, you 
can contact Dee at City Hall.  She can 
be reached at 319-854-6428 or you can 
email her at  
deewagaman@ci.springville.ia.us.   
Information must be  
received the third week 
of the month to be  
included in the  
following month’s  
edition. 

http://www.iowaala.org


SPRINGVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
Regular Meeting Minutes 

October 2, 2017 
 

Mayor Shebetka called the regular meeting of the 
Springville City Council to order at 6:00 pm at City Hall.  Pre-
sent on roll call:  Councilpersons: Dennis Thies, Brad Merritt, 
Pat Hoyt, and Mareta Ralston.  Also in attendance were:  
Lyle Andersen, Treva Davis, Rick Evans, Bre Hinders.   

M/B Thies to approve the consent agenda as 
amended, 2/B Merritt, all ayes, M/C. 

Lyle Andersen asked Council to consider parking 
concerns on streets adjacent to schools.  Council will consid-
er issue at next meeting. 

Discussion on cat nuisances, including citizen com-
ment.   

M/B Hoyt to approve RESOLUTION NO. 23-2017 
RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE CITY CLERK TO FILE 
THE WARRANTY DEED AND ACCOMPANYING CLOSING 
DOCUMENTS WITH THE LINN COUNTY RECORDER 
FOR A PORTION OF REAL PROPERTY LOCALLY 
KNOWN AS 11 1ST AVENUE, SPRINGVILLE, IOWA, 2/B 
Thies. Ayes: Thies, Merritt, Hoyt, Ralston, M/C. 

M/B Thies to approve RESOLUTION NO. 20-2017 
RESOLUTION SETTING DATE FOR PUBLIC HEARING TO 
VACATE PUBLIC PROPERTY to be held on November 6

th
, 

2017 at the regular council meeting, 2/B Merritt, M/C. Clerk 
was directed to send letters to effected residents. 

M/B Merritt to approve RESOLUTION NO. 24-2017 
RESOLUTION APPROVING PLAT OF SURVEY OF 
WHITE’S OUTLOT B OF WHITE’S ADDITION, 2/B Ralston. 
Ayes: Thies, Merritt, Hoyt, Ralston, M/C. 

Discussion was held on Pearson property acquisi-
tion adjacent to the cemetery.   

Discussion was held on Municipal Bond Search. 
Mayor Shebetka read proclaimed October 10

th
, 2017 

as Robert L. Newman Day in Springville, Iowa. 
 M/B Ralston, to adjourn meeting at 7:15PM, 2/B Hoyt, all 
ayes, M/C 

Next regular meeting well be held on Monday, Octo-
ber 16.  

Mayor Shebetka adjourned the meeting at 7:15 PM. 
 

SPRINGVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
Regular Meeting Minutes 

October 16, 2017 
 

Mayor Shebetka called the regular meeting of the 
Springville City Council to order at 6:00 pm at City Hall.  Pre-
sent on roll call:  Councilpersons: Dennis Thies, Brad Merritt, 
Pat Hoyt, and Mareta Ralston.  Also in attendance were:  
Lyle Andersen, Edward Ware.   

M/B Merritt to approve the consent agenda as 
amended, 2/B Thies, all ayes, M/C. 

M/B Hoyt to allow stop signs and appropriate street 
painting on 6

th
 Street and 1

st
 Avenue in order increase safety 

of the intersection, 2/B Thies, All ayes, M/C. 
City Clerk was instructed to work with Bev Franks to 

provide a Resolution that will permit refurbishment of Nathan 
Brown’ Monument in the Springville Cemetery. 

Banner Committee (Treva Davis) was instructed to 
continue investigation and report back to City Council. 

City Clerk was instructed to continue with standard 
abatement procedures for current animal nuisances. 

Public Works was instructed to paint curbs and en-
sure no-parking signs are placed on 5

th
 Street and Mill. 

M/B Hoyt to have appraisal done on portion of land 
being acquired from Daryl Pearson for straightening of Cem-
etery property lines, 2/B Thies, Ayes: Thies, Merritt, Hoyt, 
Nayes: Ralston, M/C. 

City Clerk was directed to provide surveys and docu-
ments to Troy Mysak for purposes of straightening Cemetery 
property lines. 

M/B Hoyt, to approve Edward Ware’s application to 
become a member of the Planning and Zoning Commission, 
2/B Thies, all ayes, M/C. 

City Clerk was directed to provide options for sched-
ule of Bonding payments for decisions at the next Council 
Meeting. 

M/B Hoyt to place logos on two city vehicles, 2/B 
Thies, all ayes, M/C. 
 M/B Ralston, to adjourn meeting, 2/B Hoyt, all ayes, M/C 

New Building Inspection Policy 
 

Please contact the City Clerk's office to schedule 
your building, plumbing, mechanical or electric 
inspections.  We would appreciate 24 hours no-

tice before the time you would 
like the inspection(s) complet-
ed.  We now have to coordi-
nate with the City of Marion. 
Inspection times are from 9:30 
AM-11:30 AM or 2:30 PM - 
4:00 PM. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
    

The City of Springville will hold a Public Hearing 
November 6, 2017 at 6:00 pm in the Springville 
City Hall.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to 
inform citizens of the City’s Intent to vacate the 
alley on the SE end of First Street S adjacent to 
the park. All citizens interested in the disposition 
of this alley are encouraged to attend.  Written 
comments may be directed to City Hall or by call-
ing Mark Bloom at 319-854-6428.   

Rudd Recycling Bins 
 

The blue Rudd recycling bins are owned by the 
residents.  The $14 fee is not a deposit, but ra-
ther a purchase.  The City Clerk’s office cannot 
replace your broken or cracked bins.  If you need 
a replacement bin, you can pur-
chase one at City Hall.  Any 
covered bin (blue preferred) that 
is marked recycling can be 
used. 

 

FALL LEAVES 
   

The changing of weather and seasons is a beautiful 
time of year, some would even say it is their favorite 
time of year.  The leaves changing colors is an amaz-
ing site, but it can also leave a mess behind (no pun 
intended).  Just a reminder about your leaf pick up, 
the City of Springville does not allow you to burn your 

leaves or put them in the street.  We 
don’t have the equipment to pick 
them up.  We do have a yard waste 
site that you are welcome to use.  
We appreciate your cooperation with 
this. 

SNOW BIRDS 
   

Hey snow birds: as you are making your travel 
plans for your winter vacation, please don’t for-
get to fill out your temporary Utility Service 
Change Request form at City Hall before you 
leave.  You have the option  to shut your water 
off at the street or to make your account inactive.  
We would also like a number of someone local 

to contact in case of an emer-
gency.  Please don’t forget to 
make arrangements to get 
your sidewalks cleaned when 
it snows.  

BE HAPPY. 
BE BRIGHT. 

BE YOU. 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 
Senior Dining @ 
Sally’s 11:30-12:30 

2Story Time 

10:30 AM @ Library 
 

Knitters 1 PM @ 
Library 
 

American Legion 
Auxiliary Mtg 
6:00PM @ Legion 
 

Adult Coloring 5:30 

3 4 

5 
Crafternoon 1:00PM 
@ Library 

6 
Palette Pals 1:00PM 
@ Library 

 
 
 
City Council 

7 8 
Senior Dining @ 
SANSI 11:30-12:30 
 
Library Board Mtg 
@ 6:30 

9 
Story Time 
10:30 AM @ Library 
 

Knitters 1 PM @ 
Library 
 
   

Legion Dinner/Mtg 
6:30PM @ Legion 

10 11 

12 13 
Palette Pals 1:00PM 
@ Library 

14 
 
 
 
SAHS Mtg 6:30 PM 

15 
Senior Dining @ 
Sally’s 11:30-12:30 

16 
Story Time 
10:30 AM @ Library 
 

Knitters 1 PM @ 
Library 

17 18 

19 20 
Palette Pals 1:00PM 
@ Library 

 
 
 
City Council 
Mtg 6PM @ CH 

21 22 
Senior Dining @ 
SANSI 11:30-12:30 

23 
THANKSGIVING 
   

City offices closed 
Library closed 
 
 

24 
 
City offices closed 

25 

26 27 
Palette Pals 1:00PM 
@ Library 

28 29 
Senior Dining @ 
SUM Church 11:30-
12:30 

30 
Story Time 
10:30 AM @ Library 
 

Knitters 1 PM @ 
Library 

  

November 2017 

Triple Point Weekend 

Triple Point Weekend 


